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Department for Education,  
Children and Young People 

13 October 2025  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Athletics Carnival 
 
On Tuesday 21 October, Huonville High School will be holding its annual Athletics / Sports Carnival. 
The Carnival will be held at the Huon Athletics Oval, commencing and finishing at regular school 
times.    
 
We encourage and recommend students to represent their house colours for the Carnival but ask 
that students are in full HHS uniform if they choose not to. It is also recommended that students 
bring a hat and sunscreen to mitigate risk of sunburn.  
 
Students will be at the Carnival for the duration of the day. There will be a free BBQ and drinks to 
purchase but it is still recommended that students bring their own food and drink. 
 
At the conclusion of the day all students will be dismissed from the oval in time for regular transport.  
 
If you require any further information, please to contact me, Sophie Rainbird 6264 0800 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Sophie Rainbird     Janelle Reeves 
HPE Coordinator      Principal 
 
 


